
North Carolina Academy of Pediatric Dentistry 
Announces Improving Pediatric Oral Health Grant Program 

 
 
The North Carolina Academy of Pediatric Dentistry is pleased to announce the “NCAPD 
Improving Pediatric Oral Health Grant”.  $10,000 will be available annually to individuals or 
organizations and grants may be renewed for additional years.  Projects that have the potential for 
long-term improvements to pediatric oral health will be given the highest priority. 
 
Submit inquiries and applications (double spaced) to NCAPDGrantsAwards@gmail.com by 
January 1, 2019. 
 
Applications must include the following: 
 
Summary - Using no more than 150 words, provide an overview of the project. 
 
Contact Person - List the name, title and contact information for the person who will be 
responsible for the project.  If an organization, provide the organization’s Federal Tax 
Identification number. 
 
Key Personnel - List the names and titles of all key personnel. 
 
Budget - Itemize the budget. 
 
Detailed Description - Using no more than 1000 words, provide a detailed description of the 
project making certain to answer each of the following questions: 
 
1. Background 

What issue or problem will the project address? 
If the project is successful, what improvement will we see? 
Who will be helped by the project? 
 

2. Personnel 
Who are the key personnel and why are they important to the project? 

 
3. Outcomes 

What will the project accomplish? 
Why will the project be successful? 
How will the project improve pediatric oral health 1 year, 3 years and 5 years after the 

funded project is completed? 
How will North Carolina Academy of Pediatric Dentistry dollars be leveraged by other 

support? 
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